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Weekly News – Friday 8th June 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We hope you have all had a restful half-term break. Many of 
the children had lots to say about the places they had been 
and the things they had done over the holidays, which was 
lovely to share. 

Sports Day was a big success. The children had a good time 
and were generally very well behaved at Dinton Field. We 
have all picked a couple of children from each class who 
showed great sportsmanship on the day. A huge well done to 
these children for being models of respect and empathy! You 
are a credit to your school. Thanks also to the many parents 
who turned out to support their children on the day - it was 
very much appreciated. 

One last urgent reminder: if you have not yet paid for our up-
coming trips, please can you do so now via ParentPay. Thank 
you! 

Year 4 Team P 

Homework: 

Maths 

Your child will be bringing home a Maths Activity Mat to work 
on at home. They should spend approximately 30 minutes 
working on the sheet. Do not worry if they do not manage to 
complete both sides in the given time. 

Reading / Times Tables 

Please keep reading for 10-20 minutes every day. Practise 
your times tables for 5 minutes EVERY day. 

Spellings – keep practising a few words every day. Spellings 
are tested weekly. 

 

Date Reminders  
Butser Farm trip 

Tuesday 19th June 2018 

Thames Young Mariners 
Sleepover 

28th-29th June 2018 

  Announcements 

You should have received a 
letter regarding the Butser 
Stone Age Farm trip this 
week. Please see your 
teacher if not. 
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